
Half Day Session: 900 am—12:00 noon  / Full Day Session: 9:00 am—3:30 pm 

 In this issue of the Stone Church Preschool Newsletter:                      

*  Parent Teacher Conference     * Family Bowling Night!    

*  Spring Break!       *  Kindergarten Round Up!       *  SCP Enrollment 

 Scholastic Books        *  Yearbook Orders!   

        

Parent Teacher  
Conferences 

Wed 18 & Thurs 19 
 

Sign up sheets for Parent 
Teacher Conference are at the 

Parent Station ready to be filled 
up with parent signatures.  

Don’t wait, but snag your selec-
tion of the best time for you to 

attend!  Learn all about the  
progress of your child! 

 
There will 

be No 
school 

2/18-2/20  

March 
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Reading Builds Brains  
 

The March calendar is out for the 
Reading Builds Brains!.  Remember 
to read at least 20 minutes everyday 
to receive a free book!  You can turn 
your calendar in at the end of the 
month to the office or in the locked 
mailbox at the parent’s station by the 
office.  
Please make sure your child’s name 
is on it!   
 
 

The Scholastic  
book order for  
March is due  

Use classroom code  
GRD8C for online orders! 

ARE YOU REAdING??? 

This year’s students seem  
to not be reading 20 min 
each day!  Reading is the 
Key to Knowledge!   
We have plenty of books to give freely 
to our students who turn in their 
monthly calendars!  Please Read! 

TAX CREDIT ID # 
 

For your childcare tax credit,  
our tax ID number is #43-1554-529.  
Make sure you hold on to your latest  

Invoice for a receipt. 

Kindergarten Registration 

 Blue Springs School District   816-224-1300    go to website:   
https://www.bssd.net/p_a_r_e_n_t_r_e_s_o_u_r_c_e_s/general_information/

kindergarten_enrollment 
  

 Fort Osage School District      816- 650-7000   go to website:   
                                                                              https://www.fortosage.net/Page/480 
 

 Independence School District  816-521-5503   Tuesday, March 31st  5-7 pm 
                                                           https://www.isdschools.org/    OR 
https://www.isdschools.org/2020/01/kindergarten-registration-for-the-2020-2021-school-year/?
utm_source=February+2020+ISD+Insider&utm_campaign=February+2020+Newsletter&utm_medium=email  
   

 Raytown Quality Schools  March 2nd—6th 8:30 am—4:00pm  &   
       March 5th 8:30am –7:00 pm                https://www.raytownschools.org/Page/1482 
 

 Lee’s Summit R-7 School District    Thursday, March 26th 5-6:30 pm     
https://lsr7.org/parents/enroll/kindergarten-registration/   OR    https://docs.google.com/

document/d/1RB9whZMA6mKBxyH3oRIZYD02VuXZ2NfXiy28pvh1o6M/edit  
 

 NKC Schools   website:  https://www.nkcschools.org/Page/730 

Shopping on Amazon.com? 
If you are ordering anything  

from Amazon, please log on to  
www.smile.amazon.com    

and make Stone Church Preschool  
    your choice of charity. 

https://www.bssd.net/p_a_r_e_n_t_r_e_s_o_u_r_c_e_s/general_information/kindergarten_enrollment
https://www.bssd.net/p_a_r_e_n_t_r_e_s_o_u_r_c_e_s/general_information/kindergarten_enrollment
https://www.isdschools.org/2020/01/kindergarten-registration-for-the-2020-2021-school-year/?utm_source=February+2020+ISD+Insider&utm_campaign=February+2020+Newsletter&utm_medium=email
https://www.isdschools.org/2020/01/kindergarten-registration-for-the-2020-2021-school-year/?utm_source=February+2020+ISD+Insider&utm_campaign=February+2020+Newsletter&utm_medium=email
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1RB9whZMA6mKBxyH3oRIZYD02VuXZ2NfXiy28pvh1o6M/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1RB9whZMA6mKBxyH3oRIZYD02VuXZ2NfXiy28pvh1o6M/edit


Donations Needed for March 

  Art Projects:                                              

40 Ziploc Bags gallon size  
40 Ziploc Bags Sandwich size 
Skittles 3 family size bags 
Salt 
                                   Math & Science Experiments: 
 

                                  Ziploc Sandwich size baggies 
                                  1 can of shortening 
                                  25 plain bagels 
                                  2 bags of bird seed 

 

SCP Now Enrolling for 2020-2021 school year! 

Is your child currently attending preschool?  Would you like them 
to return next fall?  It’s this easy : go to the office, verify your 

information on your child’s application, and then simply sign  
that application!   

Applications for new students plus next year’s tuition information  
are on our website:  Stonechurchpreschool.org  

Spread the news!   
SCP exists because of referrals!    



 

   Looking toward April…. 
 

We will be having our Spring Parties on Wed., 8th   & 
Thurs., 9th!     Party Sign-Up sheets will be in the classrooms 
at the beginning of March  for your convenience.  :) 

KUDOS KORNER for February 2020 
 

A special THANK YOU      to all of the families who have donated  
various items such as: Valentine’s Day Stickers, White paper sacks, 
plastic beads, and toothpaste for the Art Room to make special 
items to hold their Valentine’s treasures!  Then, there is not just 
any milk, but Whole Milk 4 gallons of it along with 5 bags of Marsh-
mallows, 4 boxes of nothing but the original Alka-Seltzer that went 
to the Math Science class for fantastic experiments!   Of course 
we can’t forget the colorful pom poms, sometimes known as puff 
balls, that your lowly preschool secretary had no idea were one in 
the same item that went to both classes for different assign-
ments!  THANK YOU, THANK YOU to the Hile’s, Mabie’s, McNutt’s, 
Evans’, Do’s, Davis’, Caudell’s, Gates’, Jones’, Gaughran’s!    
 
A special THANK YOU to all of our parents, 
grand-parents, aunties & Uncles that made 
sure that our Valentine’s Day Parties were  
filled with fun sparkles and glistening stars!  

Spring Break 
starts  

Friday, March 20 through 
Friday, March 27! 

RESERVE YOUR YEAR BOOK! 
Don’t forget to order your yearbook  
for 2019-2020 school year!  Only $9  

Order forms are available in the office. 


